St. Anthony of Padua (Catholic Church

7237 Morrow Road, Agassiz, British Columbia VOM 1A0
(604) 796-9181 www.stanthonyagassiz.ca
Email: st.anthonys@shaw.cq; parish.sapa@rcav.org

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Paduaq, relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite
ourselves to the call for renewal and transformation of our spiritual, social and economic life.

st Sunday in Ordinary Ty, o
October 30, 2022

Please add the names of your loved ones to the Book of
Life so that they can be brought to the Altar on All Souls
Day, November 2nd at 7:30 pm.

All Souls Day Envelopes are available in the Gathering
Area of the Church along with the Book of Life.

Starting this Sunday all children aged 2 and up to 7 are
welcome. Parents may accompany their kids if they are
nervous going on their own at first.

Fr. Dennis will call you forward immediately following the
Introductory Rites.

A big thank you to Rachel & Audrina for agreeing to be
the catechists.

TALK TO US

Pastor: Fr. Dennis O. Flores
dflores@rcav.org

Deacon: Jamie Meskas
jamiemeskas@gmail.com

Administration: Beccie Bokenfohrst
anthonys@shaw.ca (604) 796-9181

MASS TIMES

Sunday Mass:
Saturday Mass of Anticipation - 4:00 pm
Sunday Mass - 10:30 am
Weekday Mass:
Mon, Wed, Thurs & Fri - 9:00 am
Tuesday - 7:00 pm
Sacrament of Reconciliation:
20 minutes prior to Mass or by appointment
Rosary:
Begins 30 minutes prior to Mass
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament:
All Fridays - 9:30 to 10:30 am
Benediction at 10:15 am

MASS INTENTIONS

Saturday: October 29th - 4:00 pm
+Sally Harrison

Sunday: October 30th - 10:30 am
+Grace R. Montecillo

Monday: October 31Ist - 9:00 am
+Enemesio de los Reyes

Tuesday: November Ist - 7:00 pm
+Emma Isaac

Wednesday: November 2nd - 9:00 am
Liturgy of the Word

Thursday: November 3rd - 9:00 am
Raymund de los Reyes (Birthday)
Amiel Montecillo (Birthday)
+Emma Isaac

Friday: November 4th - 9:00 am
The souls of those who are separated
from My church & your intentions
+Lanze Padenio
+Mary Francis Padenio



Stewardship Reflectioy

"But Zacchaeus stood there and said to the Lord,
‘Behold, half of my possessions, Lord, I will give to the
poor, and if I extorted anything from anyone I shall
repay it four times over.” - LUKE 19:8

We are dll called to gratefully give back to the Lord in
proportion to the gifts we have been given. This means
everyone isn't called to give the same amount, but everyone is
called to give equal sacrifice.

Open your heart and talk to God about how you use your

money. How is God calling you to be more generous with your
financial resources and possessions?

'\ Prayer Reguests

Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in
our Parish family:

Cheryl Yaretz, Lyn Milburn, Ralph and Jeanette Watson,
Janet Quinn, Paul Van Scheyndel, Stella Hildebrandt,
Adriana Striker, Ellen Thompson, Paul McKenzie, Marilyn
Struys, Kolt, Beckett, & Korbin & Klassen family, John
Lejeune, Lucy Redmond

Please pray for the most recently deceased:

Fr. John Horgan
1958 - 2022

COFFEE

Please stay for coff.ee af
Sunday. Everyone IS welcom

ter the mass this
elll

WHO'S GOING TO TELL HIM
[T DOESN'T STAND FOR
'LORD, OUR LORD"?

The Catholic Women's League will be
having a meeting this week.

Tuesday Nov Ist, at 2 PM

LECTOR MINISTRY
We Need You!!

If you're interested, please contact Fr.
Dennis, or the Parish Office to become
part of this ministry.

Laurie Martin is the Coordinator, and she
would also welcome your call!
aocjssml8@gmail.com or 250-689 0951

CHRISTMAS DINNER

Please mark you calendars! The Dinner
will be on November 27th at 5 pm

The details are yet to be finalized, but
please put this on your calendar. There
will be a signup sheet beginning the first
of November
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